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President of the University

5500 Norlh St. l-.ouis Avenue
Chlcago, lL 60625-4699

Tom Tobin
Center for Teaching and Leaming

March 5, zot4

Dear Tom,

We are writing to express our appreciation for your important contribution to Northeastern
Illinois University's Learn & Lead Symposium, February zor4. Your session sparked discussion,
raised awareness, and deepened your colleagues'understanding of issues important to our
students and our university community.

Overall, the symposium was a success: z6r people attended sessions, including roughly one
fourth of all tenured/tenure-track faculty, one fifth of all staff members, and nearly one third of
all A&P/ASPs at Northeastern. Your presentation helped to attract this large group of
dedicated employees.

Thank you for your expertise and your time, and thank you for making Northeastern a better
place to work, to learn, and to lead.

Sincerely,
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Sharon K. Hahs
President

,4/nil D, Znzna"t.
April D. Nauman
Presidential Fellow" 2013 -2014


